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MEASLES CAMPAIGN

Harry Gwala Regional Hospital conducted a Measles Vac-
cination Campaign which commenced on the 6th of Feb-
ruary until the 31st of March 2023. The purpose of the
campaign was to vaccinate children on measles as this
would prevent outbreaks and provide greater immunity
for the children against severe disease. The measles vac-
cination campaign targeted children aged between 6
months to 15 years.

The campaign was a success.

Love them, feed them,
protect them, immunize
them

Nursing giving injection doses

TB AWARENESS

On the 22nd of March 2023, HAST team conducted a TB Patient outreach campaign at
Hospital Main Entrance . The staff prepared a role play for the patients so as to educate
them about the importance of treating TB . The outreach Team provided TB screening
services on site, encouraging the patients to know their TB status, conducting educa-
tional talks on the signs and symptoms; treatment as well as emphasizing the im-
portance of completing TB treatment. The services that were provided on site on the
day were as follows: TB Screening; Hypertension, HIV and AIDS, Diabetes ; X-Ray; Vital
Signs and HTS.

Educational talks at the main entrance




HEALTHY LIFESTYLE DAY

On the 22nd of February 2023, HGRH Employee Wellness Team hosted a healthy
lifestyle day. This was part of promoting a healthy lifestyle in the workplace.
There was a two kilometer walk from HGRH to Doris Goodwin Hospital; there
were aerobics exercises that took place at Ms. NF Njozela Hall after the walk.
The theme “Lets us all ensure good health by joining together on a 2km Walk;
Aerobics & Health educational talk*

Healthy Lifestyle activities on the day led by Employee Assistant Practitioner

APPOINTMENT OF MEN’S FORUM

Harry Gwala Regional Hospital appointed its Men’s Forum on the of 17th of
February 2023 .The purpose of appointing this forum is to motivate, engage,
assist and also to inspire men to be example of change in the health facility
so that they can be able to educate community. The event was graced by
the presence of Rev S Shangase.

Audience listening attentively to Rev Shangase (left). Newly elected HGRH Men’s Forum




HGRH VALENTINE’S DAY

Harry Gwala Regional Hospital Women's Forum hosted a Valentines Day for all
women within the facility on the 23rd of February 2023. This was to promote
love amongst one another. The event was blessed by the presents of Rev Dr
Lee— M Ka Gcugcwa as the guest speaker , who opened her speech with a pray-
er and touched on the importance of showing love and respect to each other.

Quoting from the Christian Bible: John 15:12-13, My command is this: Love
each other as | have loved you. Greater love has no one than this: to lay
down one's life for one's friends.”

HGRH Women'’s Forum under the leadership of Ms
N Phutini (Chairperson)

HGRH Women’'s Forum under the leadership of Ms N Phutini (Chairperson) in red and white




BABY IT FORWARD PROJECT

The Baby it forward Project had a very blessed month of March 2023. They
donated 2 fully stocked new-born baby girl hampers and 3 new-born baby
boy hampers and baby bag to babies born that were in need. They donated
5 toddler packs to kids coming into the hospital. Also donated more baby
bottles, formula and clothes to the Hiv positive babies and toddlers at
Khanyisa. Their new initiative is the Kids zone play area, they have done two
restocks of toys and books and put down a puzzle mat that the kids just
love. This was a resounding success. Thanks to all that donated and to all
the pray for this project. May the work of the Lord go on.

“Each of you should give what you have decided in your heart to give, not reluc-
tantly or under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver. And God is able to bless
you abundantly, so that in all things at all times, having all that you need, you
will abound in every good work”2 Corinthians 9:6-8.




NEW HRGH SENIOR MANAGERS

HGRH welcomes two Senior Managers to the hospital Executive Team.
Hoping that they will enjoy their stay in the hospital and contribute posi-
tively towards improving the lives of the community.

DR KJ GABELA MS PS HLELA

SENIOR MANAGER: MEDICAL DEPUTY DIRECTOR: FINANCE
SERVICES SERVICES

SENIOR MANAGERS RETIRED

HGRH bid farewell to the two Senior Man-
agers who have

serve the depart-

ment of health with

courage and hope.

Their contribution

to service delivery

was noticeable even

to the hospital com-

munity. Happy re-

tirement!!!! MRS SR MASEMOLA

DR EK MTHEMBU

SENIOR MANAGER: MEDICAL

SERVICES
DEPUTY MANAGER: NURSING
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